July 17, 2024

Fox Trail POA
PO Box 2011
Loxahatchee, FL. 33470

RE: Pipe runs East and West under Lion County
(between Fox Trail and Shetland Lane)

After Inspecting the Weir Structure at the above location, TII
has determined that the Fish Guards were constructed of a wood frame
and were installed in the water. The vertical bars which are to block the
fish from swimming through the gate are made with Schedule 40 PVC. It
is recommended that they be replaced with Schedule 80 PVC with a new
frame fabricated using an aluminum angle iron and stainless-steel
hardware to increase the structural integrity of the frame.

If you have any questions or need more information, please do not
hesitate to call our office.

Sincerely,

~

Pat Dean, President
Technical Inspections, Inc.
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